"HIYEHARU MARU"

Submitted the Kobe Surveyors be informed
in reply to their letter of 1%th instant that, in
response to enquiry in 1960, the New Orleans Survey-
or stated that the aft gas condenser was examined at
that time. No mention was made on his repor% about
this item but, if the Surveys Book shows that it was
tested as per Rules, it will be accepted.

The Surveyors should also be informed they
are quite correct regarding the inboard gas evapora-
tor and we apologise for not making it clear that,
according to our records, the outboard gas evaporator
is outstanding.

Their further comments on both these matters
will be appreciated as soon as possible.
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